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Houle, Brian (Crofton)

From: Houle, Brian (Crofton)
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 11:05 AM
To: Houle, Brian (Crofton)
Subject: Cowichan Watershed Update: August 19, 2024

Good morning, 
 
Conditions in watershed remain stable with peak summer heat now behind us, and flow being sustained at 7.08 cms. 
The weather system that was here on weekend did impact things holding lake level stable for just shy of 48 hours. 
The recent rainfall in watershed will help us sustain 7 cms further into the fall. 
 
Updated trends included below but before that, I am sharing details of the annual lower Cowichan River clean up planned for this coming Sunday – 
August 25th. 
Great big thank you to the many volunteers who support the lower river clean-up each year, and as with all tasks, more helpers are always welcomed. 
The more people who gather to help the annual river clean-up, the more clean up that takes place, and for the Cowichan River, excellent to have this 
annual event. 
Thank you to the members of the Cowichan Watershed Board/Society who coordinate this annual event. 
 
Regards, 
Brian Houle 
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Brian Houle – Catalyst Crofton 
A Paper Excellence Company 
Manager, Environment 
Cell: 250-715-8718 
www.paperexcellence.com 
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This email and its contents are for the exclusive benefit of Paper Excellence Canada Holdings. 
 
Legal Disclaimer: This e-mail and any attachment(s) are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately by return e-mail, delete this e-mail and do not copy, use or disclose it to any other person.  


